
Dept of  Planning and Environment 
Land Release 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY 2001 

Dear Sir/Madam 
Re Ingleside Precinct 

01 
Adding my voice to the many who have already raised concerns about the density of  housing 
planned for this area. 

I would like to see as much natural bushland preserved as possible. This would mean building 
upwards instead of  outwards — I think that is what Sydney needs for the future. And building on 
land where there has already been interruption to nature eg old factory sites, old housing etc. 

Build upwards to keep areas of  bushland for people to wander/bike through, to see, smell, and feel 
alive! The native wildlife also needs wide corridors for moving between colonies — inbreeding will 
bring disease and some species will not survive this. 

Probably the problem of traffic has been done to death, so I will leave that. 

Yours faithfully 

kel-e-c_roL 
(Marie Quinn) 
mariequinn@optusnet.com.au 
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